
From: Mia Otokiak
To: cortney.watt@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
Cc: nirb info
Subject: NIRB 22YN021: Clarification
Date: April 21, 2022 11:17:19 AM

Good morning Cortney,
 
My name is Mia Otokiak and I am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your NIRB Screening File
which has been numbered: 22YN021.
 
After reviewing your NIRB Application I just have a couple clarification questions:

What instruments will you be using to collect tissue samples from the whales?
How will you be taking the tissue samples?

 
Once I have this information I can move forward in the NIRB Screening Process.
 
Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.
 
Thank you for taking the time!
 
Best regards,
 

Mia Otokiak
Junior Technical Advisor
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0
Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca
Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
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